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GOVERNOR GILGIT BALTISTAN CALLS ON NAVAL CHIEF 
 
Pak Navy can effectively contribute towards development of GB: Naval Chief 
 
Islamabad, 1 Feb 24:  Governor Gilgit Baltistan Syed Mehdi Shah visited Naval 
Headquarters Islamabad and called-on Chief of the Naval Staff Admiral Naveed Ashraf. 
Naval Chief assured the Governor that Pakistan Navy will continue its contribution for 
development of Gilgit Baltistan. 
 
During the meeting the Naval Chief apprised the Governor about the regional and global 
maritime environment. In the same context the Governor was also apprised about the 
role of Pakistan Navy to meet the maritime challenges being faced by the country. The 
Naval Chief underscored the importance of maritime sector for improvement of 
Pakistan’s economy. The Naval Chief appreciated the high standards of human 
resource of GB and apprised the dignitary that PN is focused to attract the people of GB 
in Pakistan Navy. In this regard PN has established a recruitment center in GB to induct 
people of the area in PN. Naval Chief assured the Governor that PN gives great 
importance to GB and effectively contributes towards the development of the area 
particularly in the education and can support promotion of water sports is the area to 
enhance tourism.     
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